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10/07/2018  18:32:152018/2445/P OBJ Neil Chappell The proposed development will involve heavy breaking out of the existing ground floor slab, digging down and 

risking damage to neighbours’ buildings.

The effect of this work and the disruption it will cause to the immediate neighbours will be horrendous. 

The already precarious ground conditions in the area will be severely disturbed most probably leading to 

further serious damage to surrounding buildings in oncoming years, if allowed to go ahead.
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